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Dear staff and parents/carers, 

Repairs to gas heaters in Castle Hill High School gymnasium continue 

As mentioned in a previous works notification dated 1 March 2024, a gas line to a heater in the 
gymnasium was damaged by a basketball and required urgent repairs.  

Qualified and licenced gas repair professionals have been on site to assess the damage and will 
continue working on the heater(s) until at least Thursday, 7 March 2024. 

Access to the top floor of Building F, which includes the gymnasium, PE staff room, changing rooms 
and toilets, will remain cordoned off and out of bounds until further notice. Ground-floor classrooms 
remain available for use. 

When the repairs are finished, the areas above will be reopened and available for use. 

Our highest priority is the health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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